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Chief David O. Brown Discipline Officer 

 
Dallas Police Chief David O. Brown disciplined the following officer during  a hearing this afternoon. 

 

An Internal Affairs investigation concluded that Police Officer Marcus Maxwell, #8936, procured 

appointment with the Dallas Police Department by the ommission of facts concerning his criminal 

history.  The investigation also concluded that when questioned, Officer Maxwell gave inconsistent, 

conflicting and/or misleading statements regarding his conduct in an incident which occurred in February 

2003. 

 

During two separate investigations, Internal Affairs concluded that on two separate occasions, March 3, 

2015 and June 25, 2015, Officer Maxwell failed to immediately clear upon completion of a call and that 

he was sleeping and/or loafing while on duty. 

 

Officer Maxwell was terminated for his actions.  He was hired in September 2006 and was assigned to the 

South Central Division.  

Under civil service rules, Officer Maxwell has the right to appeal his discipline.  

 

(30) 

16-017 

 

http://www.dallaspolice.net/

